
 

 

 

A DDE NDUM NO. 0 1 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

 
 

RFQ No. 002-18 Metal Building Maintenance Barn at Soccer Complex 
 
 

The following questions have been submitted by potential bidders and answers have been provided by the 
Director of Recreation, Tom Kuhl and the Public Works Director, Richard Johnson. 

  
 

 
Question #1:   Are there any architectural drawings or elevations for this project? 

 
Answer #1:    There are not, but they are welcome to look at the site.  We can arrange a 
   non-mandatory SITE VISIT 
 
 8:00 a.m. MONDAY   MARCH 19 at Fairhope Soccer Complex located at  
 118383 County Road 13 
 
 
 

Bidders are to sign and include signed Addendum No.1 with submitted bid documents. 
 
 

 

 

Acknowledged: 
 
 
Company 

 
 

          By 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Purchasing Manager  

City of Fairhope  

Posted: 3-14-18 

 

 
 


